August 6, 1946,

Paul Vaillancourt Esq.,
President,

Canadlan Red Cross Society,
5514 MoTavish Street,
Montreal, Ps T4

Dear Vr. Vailllencourt:

On August 31, 1945, Colonel Leggatt in his letter to
Dr, Wilder Penfleld, Director of the Montreal Neurolozical
Institute, indicated that the sum of $1400 had been author-
ized for the provision of certain types of lights in our
operating room. Two of the lights have now been delivered
and I am sending the account for $640, The other light, on
-which we are eawalting delivery, is being held up because of
shortages of material at the Eastmen Kodak Company. We are
quite unable to say when it will be delivered. But if you
approve, we would like the balance of the $1400, that is, $760
to be set aslde for those lights when they are furnished to
us.

The lights which we have received are excellent in
every detail and are quite indispensable to the satisfactory
functioning of our operating room. Again, accept our most
sincere thanke for your kindness to the Institute.

Yours sincerely,

Ce Miller Fisher, M.D.
CMF/SD Acting Reglstrar.



